
New Student Orientation Committee Minutes 9/15/2021 
-Members Present: Coty Dunten, Ezra Bell, Levi Funk, Natalie Lovely, Megan Pauken, Michael 
Keller, Chelsie Taylor, Alisha Cederberg, Nicole Reed, Colleen Olson, Angela Marsh-Peek, 
Ashley Bergkamp, Sarah Hubbell, Daniel Cunningham, Billy Reynolds, Natalie Lovely.  
 

 

• Fall NSO Updates by numbers 
o March 1st through beginning of the Fall 2021 semester, we started with anyone 

who identified as a new student was counted at 975 students who went through 
online orientation.  

o Students continued to get communication about finishing the online orientation. 
o A lot of traction on our adult/transfer student orientation. We do not have an exact 

number or how many finished this orientation. 
o We were able to serve our students right before the semester started by offering 

our “College Terms & Resources “presentation during the Tie it Up Tuesday & 
Finish it Friday events.  

o We compared students who completed NSO in 2019 in-person to those who 
completed online orientation in 2020 to 2021.  

o Hoping for the winter semester may bring the change for us to try smaller in-
person orientation again. 

 

 

• Orientation Update meeting in October with Go2Orientation 
o Meeting with our online orientation team to go over updates. 
o Updates would include anything that is out of date, a KVCC employee who is in a 

video who may not be with us anymore, or anything that might not make sense to 
be in the online orientation anymore.  

o Any feedback from our NSO Committee is helpful when going through the online 
orientation again.  

 

• Advertising Modules to faculty-bring ideas 
o Would love to have a module for students who are a new student, or a new 

student who is getting use to online learning.  
o We have the ability to make & create new modules with our online orientation 

software.  
o Make the modules more known to students. Maybe we can have faculty make this 

more known to their students at the beginning of the semester(s).  


